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I hope you are all keeping well and there has been little impact on you and your loved ones. We may see basketball up and running again in 2020 but it will certainly look different!! It would be a good time to touch base with your coordinators as things are cranking up. There may be a start at the end of the July school holidays.
Any Domestic competitions social distancing will apply. Check with your stadium about the protocols.

Any BWA Competition be it a replacement WABL/SBL social distancing will apply and there are strict guidelines which your club officials will be aware of and must be complied with.
Things are changing constantly so I ask you keep up dated by looking at the BWA page and talking to each other. 
Diary Dates

SBL (changed format)



Mid July
SBL Final Women




TBA
SBL Final Men




TBA
WABL (changed format)



Mid July
Under 16’s Warwick




postponed maybe later 2020
BWA Gala Awards




under review
WABL Finals





TBA
Wheelchair Leagues




postponed maybe later 2020
WNBL & NBL




TBA

Arafura Games 14-22/5/21 arafuragames.nt.gov.au

Email Address 
If you have recently changed your email or your street address would you please take the time and contact myself and BWA with your new contact details. 
Basketball Australia

The Introductory Level 0 is now on the BWA web page and I have distributed it to all coordinators.  Work has recently commenced to develop an online course with the BA IT department. This involves a smaller group who meet for the first time this week.  In the meantime Basketball NSW has done something on You Tube that you can tell parents’ about-go to You Tube enter scoring BNSW.
Level 1, 2 and 3 materials and course notes have now been redone. We are working on a scoretable manual suitable for Australian Officials with practical game tips and other useful information.  FIBA have just revised their Manual and it is available on their web site.
Cards
If you don’t have a card yet please send me an email.  I have done them and distributed them but I could have missed you-sorry. Please check with your SBL coordinator first as I have given the cards to them to give to you when they saw you-saves postage!!
Women’s Worlds 2022
In these stage times we have something to look forward to FIBA have announced that the 2022 Women’s Worlds will be hosted by Australia.  As I understand the bid it will be held in Sydney.  This will be another excellent opportunity for scoretable officials in Australia. There will be legacy provisions attached to the funding but there should be some limited places for interstate officials. When the National Scoretable Committee meet next this will be part of our discussions so I will keep you posted on the pathway to the games.
Keep safe and stay in touch with each other.
Libby

